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1. Summary

This report informs members of the Public Accounts Committee of the response given 
at Mayor and Cabinet to the Committee’s referral on its work programme.

2. Recommendation

The Select Committee is recommended to receive the Mayoral response.

3. Background

3.1 At the meeting of Mayor and Cabinet on 23 March 2016 the Mayor considered a report 
entitled ‘Response Public Accounts Work Programme.’

3.2 Having considered an officer report, and a presentation by the Cabinet Member for 
Resources, Councillor Kevin Bonavia, the Mayor agreed that: the proposed responses 
to the comments and views of the Public Accounts Select Committee as set out be 
approved and reported to the Select Committee.

Background papers

Mayor & Cabinet decisions 23 March 2016: http://tinyurl.com/zhm4ksg 
An audio recording of this meeting is also available at the link.

If you have any questions about this report, please contact Kevin Flaherty, Committee 
Business Manager, 0208 314 9327
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